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This is a response/comment to the "Proposed approval of an amendment to the
water quality control plan for the Los Angeles region to prohibit on-site
wastewater disposal in the Malibu Civic Center area

Gentlemen — I am a retired attorney with significant experience in the
environmental engineering field. I also live in the Malibu Knolls area.

» There is no evidence that the homes in the Malibu Knolls are contributing to
the groundwater pollution problems in the Civic Center area.

> You seem unwilling to wait for the results of studies in the Malibu Civic
Center area which the LAWQCB itself has requested.

> The fact that you are unwilling to wait for the results of the studies tells me

that you seek to include the Malibu Knolls area in the septic prohibition area for
purely political reasons in order to increase the possible assessment base.

> Malibu is a mixed community. Not everyone is fabulously wealthy. The
Malibu Knolls area is populated primarily by retirees living on a fixed income. I
include myself in this group.

> Subjecting the Malibu Knolls residents to an unwarranted waste water
disposal assessment is tantamount to a confiscation of property.

I strongly object to the inclusion of the Malibu Knolls area in the septic ban.
Sincerely

Kurt Kamm
Malibu, CA
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